
From: Joan Thomas [mailto:jackthomas8836@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, December 18, 2017 10:24 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: No Northern Pass 
 
Joan Thomas 
21 Shirley's Way 
Plymouth, NH 03264 
 
December 18, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
I personally see o gains for NH from Northern pass. NO jobs, No energy just digging & unsightly towers. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Joan Thomas 
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